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When should masks be worn in the community, in 
Australia? 
The advice about wearing masks in the community has been the same since the pandemic 
began: it is not generally recommended. The chance of coming into contact with someone with 
COVID-19 is low.  

Most states and territories are easing restrictions and it is important to continue to take 
steps to protect yourself.  

You should continue to:  

•  stay at home if unwell  
•  maintain physical distance (more than1.5m) from other people, when out 
•  avoid large gatherings and crowded indoor spaces 
•  practise hand and respiratory hygiene 

 

However, if you are in a region where community transmission is 
occurring, you should take extra precautions, in some 
circumstances. 
If physical distancing is difficult to maintain, e.g. in public transport, covering your face with a 
mask can provide some extra protection. You will still need to maintain all the regular 
protection measures.   

The main value of wearing a mask is to protect other people. If the person wearing the 
mask is unknowingly infected, wearing a mask will reduce the chance of them passing 
the virus on to others. 

For people at increased risk of severe COVID-19 themselves because of older age or chronic 
illness, physical distancing is most important. If you cannot maintain physical distance, 
wearing a mask is an important protective measure.  

For people who choose to wear a mask it is important to wear it properly: 

•  wash or sanitise your hands before putting it on or taking it off 
•  make sure the mask covers your nose and mouth and fits snugly under your 

chin, over the bridge of your nose and against the sides of your face 
•  do not touch the front of your mask while wearing or removing it 
•  do not allow the mask to hang around your neck or under your nose 
•  do not reuse single use masks; wash and dry reusable masks after use and 

store in a clean dry place. 
 

Note:  Some people recommend using a face shield to provide eye protection or when masks are not 
available. This is noted and will remain under consideration. 
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Another month has passed, and it saddens me that the COVID-19 pandemic is still forefront 
in our lives. As always, we have the safety of your families as our top priority and we are 
doing everything we can to keep them safe and happy. Unfortunately, at this time we are 
still having to limit visitation to half hour appointments with only 2 people to visit at the one 
time. Please make sure that you call to schedule, have your flu vaccine and wear a mask. 
We will be updating you by email as often as we can on hotspots or any new information 
that we receive from the Department of Health. 

I have included the link  for your information  

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates

I hope you all have a good month and stay safe. 

Maryann Inbari - Financial Controller

Welcome to our latest newsletter to keep you updated on how your loved ones are 
looked after as well as to let you know what is happening now and in the future at 

The Willows Private Nursing Home. We hope you enjoyed all our previous newsletters. 
If you did not get to see them, please click HERE, and it will take you to our website where 

you will find all previous newsletters.

OUR PHILOSOPHY 
“TO PROVIDE OPTIMUM HEALTH CARE AND REHABILITATION IN AN ENVIRONMENT 

WHICH RESPECTS THE RIGHTS, DIGNITY AND FEELINGS OF THE RESIDENTS. 
OUR HEALTH CARE IS GIVEN WITH COMPASSION, CARE, LOVE AND 

ENCOURAGEMENT WITH EVERY CONSIDERATION FOR PRIVACY, 
COMFORT AND THE INDEPENDENCE OF OUR RESIDENTS”

• You are receiving this email because you currently have a loved one at The Willows Private Nursing Home.
• Copyright © - 2019/2020 The Willows Private Nursing Home. All rights reserved.
• The Willows Private Nursing Home does not provide medical, diagnosis or treatment advice.
• If you wish to UNSUBSCRIBE from this email, then please click HERE and tell us why. We would be sorry to see 
you not be kept updated from “Whispers from the Wilows”.
If you wish to UPDATE SUBSCRIPTION PREFERENCE, then please click HERE

THIS MONTH’S PASTORAL PRAYER

AUGUST BLOOM - PANSIES

ASHFIELD AND SURROUNDS

Some useful links:
• OUR SUBURB - https://sydneysuburbreviews.com/ashfield/
• INNER WEST COUNCIL - https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au
• ASHFIELD MALL - http://www.ashfieldmall.com.au
• ASHFIELD BUNNINGS WAREHOUSE - https://www.bunnings.com.au/stores/nsw/ashfield
• ASHFIELD AREA GUIDE - https://www.timeout.com/sydney/things-to-do/ashfield-area-guide

HEALTH AND WELLNESS

Greetings everyone, here we are again. On the 15th July we had a mid - year celebration and 
provided food and dinner music. You may wonder why dinner music? Well our residents Dian, 
Rosemary and Mara enjoy it and say it provides a calming environment and is lovely to listen to. 
However, our two Freds prefer lively music by the Bee Gees and Antonio likes to listen to 
Pavarotti as he enjoys singing along.

Life in the Willows is maintained as normal as possible, we have continued with our in-house 
celebrations and activities. 

Until next time, we minister to all God’s love, wisdom, health and safety.

Cynthia Rossiter - Diversional Therapist

THE WILLOWS EXTRA

Aged Care Employee Day celebrates each and every team member involved in 
the journey of caring for people who receive aged care services – from the nurses and care 
workers, to the allied health professionals, cooks and hospitality teams. Not forgetting 
drivers, cleaners and laundry employees, to the volunteers, to the leisure and lifestyle officers 
and administration teams. 

Through their work, these people often develop meaningful relationships with our older loved 
ones – becoming de facto family members in the process. 

Aged Care Employees Day puts these everyday heroes in the spotlight, celebrates them, and 
highlights the many different roles of those involved in the aged care journey. 

To all aged care employees, we thank you and honour you on Aged Care 
Employees Day. This day is for you, to celebrate the incredible work you do, 
and to show you just how much you make a difference to the lives of older people.

TO KEEP OUR RESIDENTS SAFE 
AND STOP THE COVID-19 SPREAD, 
IT IS NOW MANDATORY TO WEAR 

A MASK BEFORE ENTERING 
THE WILLOWS NURSING HOME.

https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/our-newsletters/
https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/%23contact
https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/%23contact
https://www.facebook.com/willowsprivatenursinghome/



